Dear All,

I hope that you all managed to have a lovely Christmas, despite all the changes to the rules.
As you may have heard yesterday, the Government released information regarding the start
back to secondary and primary schools. Although we are now in Tier 4, we are not being
classed as an area with a ‘high rate of incidence or transition of the virus’, therefore we will
be returning to school, as planned, on Tuesday 5th January 2021.

Wishing you all a very happy New Year!

Mrs Boulton



